Dear Sirs,

The Bahamas Swimming Federation respectfully requests that the dates for the technical Course for Coaches
2010 be scheduled from September 24th to 4th October 2010.

This will be a better time frame to meet the needs of the BSF Coaches and the larger Bahamian sporting
community involved in swimming in the country who will be invited to take part in this course.
The BSF will identify the presenter(s).

The BSF also requests that additional funding for travel be allotted for the presenter, because we are an island
nation and have to meet the needs of those who reside and coach on various family islands. This will involve
additional airfare to the islands and is more cost effective then bringing swimming coaches in to Nassau,
New Providence for the course.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Dillette
Secretary
Bahamas Swimming Federation



